
Building Game Changers

4 Exciting Things Happening this Fall

How many? 350!

Our fall classes are underway full of new and familiar faces...350 to be exact! 350 kids gaining confidence
through character building classes while learning a game they can play for a lifetime! That's awesome!
Thank you to our partners at each of programming locations for welcoming these kids this fall! Thank you
to all the amazing coaches and volunteers who continue to impact the youth in our community. Through a
trying year, we have persevered and have come together to continue our commitment to the youth of our
community.

If your child did not get into one of our classes this fall, don't worry! We will be in touch to ensure they
have a spot in 2021!

Join us for 100 Holes of Golf!

The only thing better than playing a lot of golf, is playing for a good cause or supporting someone who is
playing for a good cause. On Monday, October 5, golfers will race until sundown to complete 100 holes of
golf to support our mission to impact the lives of young people in our area by providing educational
programs that build character, instill life-enhancing values and promote healthy choices through the game
of golf. Would you like to join us on the course or support one of our golfers?

Learn More

Building Game Changers

We bet you have noticed our new logo by now! Along with our entire First Tee network, we recently
unveiled a refreshed First Tee. We have always been about helping kids navigate challenges, and to
grow stronger as they move through them and we still believe the game of golf is the perfect platform for
personal growth. We are excited to bring forward a powerful mission and a modern look and feel to
everything we do. We can't wait to share more with you! Follow us on Facebook and Instagram!
Together, we're Building Game Changers.

Save the Date!

Each November, we celebrate all of our First
Tee kids at The PLAYer Experience. While
doing so, we hope to inspire everyone with our
PLAYers stories. We will recognize kids who
passed certification to advance to the next
level of First Tee. We will also have a special
send off for our seniors graduating in 2021.

This year will look a little different, but we will
still be celebrating so mark your calendars for

https://www.firstteegcnky.org/
https://www.firstteegcnky.org/events/golfmarathon/
https://www.firstteegcnky.org/events/golfmarathon/


the morning of November 7 and stay tuned for
more details!

Donate Today

 ​  ​

https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/TheFirstTeeofGreaterCincinnat/TFTGCNKY.html
https://www.facebook.com/firsttee.gcnky
https://www.instagram.com/firstteegcnky/

